
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 06th September 2023 

- The Board of Management would like to welcome back all our staff and students and 

wish them the very best for the coming school year. Special welcome to our 14 Junior 

Infants who have already settled in very well to the school. 

- We wish to thank everyone who supported our community BBQ in June. Particular 

thanks to our Parents Association and to all at Smokewest Catering who made the event 

what it was.  

- The school will continue to engage with both the Amber and Active Flag initiatives over 

the coming school year. 

- The Board has completed the review of the Child Safeguarding Statement and Anti 

Bullying Policy. The Board also ratified a new Child Safeguarding Statement in line with 

the update Child Protection Procedures. All documents can be found on the school 

website under “Policies” 

- Students from 3rd to 6th Class will be completing an 8 week block of swimming lessons 

commencing this week.  

- The students in 3rd to 6th will also have French Lessons with Rhona Gomez to look 

forward to, this initiative is funded by the Primary Languages Sampler programme. 

- We will have a 5 week block of Yoga lessons for all students starting after the Halloween 

Break.  

- Work on our new community garden is well under way and we look forward to getting 

full use of it in the coming months and years, it has been a pleasure to work with Inch 

Tidy Towns committee on this fantastic community project.  
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Secretary to the Board of Management 


